

LA/SPCA

November 16, 2003

Emile Stieffel Aurora Country Club Catering 5244 General Meyer New Orleans, LA 70131

Dear Emile:

On behalf of the LA/SPCA, thank you for your generous contribution to our 2003 black-tie Patron Party and Gala, Howling Success, held November 7th, at Generations Hall.

Howling Success 2003 has generated over \$175,000 for the abused, unwanted and lost animals in our care! We realize this success is due, in large part, to your involvement in this important event and the attention your name brings us. We can't thank you enough.

Our organization is so appreciative of friends like you who support our work and the good we are able to do for animals throughout the New Orleans community. It is our hopes that you receive a return on your generosity that will far exceed your expectations! We would like to help that happen by keeping Aurora Country Club Catering on our website, www.la-spca.org, for one year and encouraging people to haunt your establishment.

Your generosity to the homeless animals on Japonica Street IS making So, Sour you gocation?

So, Sour you gocation?

malie fight table your scon

also fight contact. a difference! Meows and Howls to Aurora Country Club Catering!

With gratitude,

Shelly Patton

Special Events Coordinator (504) 944-7445, ext. 268 Shelly@la-spca.org

1319 Japonica Street New Orleans, LA 70117 504 / 944-7445

The Louisiana Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals